
 
 

 

11 May 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
Sixth Form trip to Flamingo Land, 2021 

 
I wish to invite your child to attend a Sixth Form trip to Flamingo Land on Wednesday   
30 June 2021.  

 
We intend to leave school at 8:30am and return to school for 5pm. The cost of the trip will be 
£35.00. The cost will include transport to and from Flamingo Land and entry to the park. 

 
If you give permission for your child to attend this trip, please email 
replyslip@headlandsschool.co.uk by Wednesday 26 May 2021 with your child’s name and the trip 
name – Sixth Form trip to Flamingo Land 2021. 
 
Payment of £35.00 must be paid via our Scopay by Wednesday 26 May 2021. 

 
Students are welcome to bring money with them should they wish to purchase refreshments and 
food during the day. Students are also welcome to bring a packed lunch with them should they 
wish. 

 
All student will be expected to follow the recommended government guidelines at the time of 
travel which could include students wearing face coverings for the duration of the journey, also 
students may need to self-isolate in the event of a member of the travelling party testing positive 
for Covid-19.  

 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 
Miss Mulligan 
Assistant Director of Sixth Form 
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